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       7th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your child has been invited to attend the Mayor’s annual Christmas Party on Tuesday 12th December 
2023 at the City Suite, Civic Centre, Wolverhampton, WV1 1SH. Children will leave school at 9.15am and 
will walk to the civic centre.  They will arrive back at school before e lunchtime. 
 
All children must be in full school uniform, a warm coat and sensible walking shoes.  
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school tomorrow (Friday 8th December) giving permission 
for your child to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Kabil  
Headteacher  
 
 

 
 
I agree to my child …………………………………………………………  
 
to attend the Mayor’s Annual Christmas Party on Tuesday 12th December 2023 at City Suite, Civic Centre, 
Wolverhampton, WV1 1SH 
 
During this event press may attend and photographs maybe taken for publication. Please give 
permission below for your child’s photographs to be taken. 
 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to have photographs take. (Please circle) 
 
 
Signed……………………………………. Parent/Carer     Date: …………………………….. 
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